
OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
 

Interested members of the public, whether or not they were able to attend one of the public 
hearings held on this matter, please be aware that you may file written comments on this 
petition through August 26, 2016, as follows:  
 

     Irene Asbury, Secretary  
     Board of Public Utilities  
     44 South Clinton Avenue, Third Floor 
    Suite 314, PO Box 350  
    Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 
    OR  
 
    by e-mailL board.secretary@bpu.state.nj.us. 
    Please include the BPU docket number for this matter, EO16050412. 

 

mailto:board.secretary@bpu.state.nj.us

